
Gift in Memory or in Honor of: ____________________________________________________  $__________________

A gift in any amount to support home building, ramps, or general use (circle one):  $________________

I want to Volunteer! (circle):      Construction     Ramps & Rails     Office     ReStore

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________   Phone: ______________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Email Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Stay tuned for information
on Holiday Giving!

We take donations of land
for upcoming homes!

P.O. Box 3054

306 N. Main St.

Moscow, ID 83843

208-883-8502

palousehabitat.org

Moving in? Moving out?
Contact the ReStore!

2024 Fall Newsletter

304 N. Main St.

Moscow, ID 83843

208-882-5246

10:00-5:00  Tuesday– Saturday  

Vision: A world where everyone

has a decent place to live.    

Mission: Putting God’s love into

action, Palouse Habitat for

Humanity builds homes,

communities and hope.

Your gift will keep the Habitat hammers swinging!

Many thanks for using your own envelope. Make checks payable to Palouse Habitat for Humanity and mail to Palouse Habitat for

Humanity P.O. Box 3054 Moscow, ID 83843 or donate online at https://palousehabitat.org/donate
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Alanna Ellis
Board Member

Alanna, a proud 5th-generation

Pullmanite, grew up on the Palouse

and earned a BA in Human

Development from WSU in 2001.

She began her career in child care

and now works in the WSU College

of Education. She is deeply

connected to the Palouse and

excited to contribute to Palouse

Habitat's work. Alanna enjoys

traveling, spending time with loved

ones, and exploring the outdoors.

Evan Ellis
Board Member

Evan came to the Palouse in 1997 to

attend WSU. He graduated with a

BA in Communications in 1999. He

has been the News Director at

KQQQ Pullman Radio for 24 years

and spent several years with the UI

Vandal Radio Network as the play-

by-play voice for the basketball

teams and a color commentator for

football. Evan and Alanna have

been married since 2006 and live in

the Pullman area with their son.

Derek McGuckin
Board Member

Reverend Derek, Pastor at Moscow

First United Methodist Church, is

passionate about building

relationships with God, his family,

the church, and the community.

Before joining Moscow First UMC,

he served various United Methodist

churches in Washington. Pastor

Derek holds a degree from UC

Davis and a master's in divinity

from Fuller Theological Seminary.

Karen Richel
Board Member

Karen Richel is a UI Extension

Associate Professor in Latah

County, serving as the Family

Finance Extension educator for

North Idaho. She provides research-

based financial guidance to help

people build strong financial

foundations. Her educational

background and certifications as an

Accredited Financial Counselor®

and a Certified Money Coach®

allow her to provide these services.

We need your help to build

Jake’s and Kaylee’s homes!

Sign up to volunteer at

palousehabitat.org.

Quentin Taylor
Pick-Up & Delivery Crew

Quentin, "Q," grew up in Declo, ID, and

earned a BA in Recreation, Sports, and

Tourism Management from the University of

Idaho. His first job with the City of Moscow

Parks and Rec Department sparked his

passion for community service and giving

back to his community. Q enjoys camping in

the summer and skiing in the winter with his

wife. After several moves, he's thrilled to

return to the Palouse, serving the community

with Palouse Habitat for Humanity!

New Staff

Ramps & Rails
Our Ramps & Rails program has completed 30

projects so far this year and receives requests

for assistance weekly. If you know anyone in

need, please have them apply through our

website or call our office directly.

Home Build
Our homes in Moscow, Palouse, and

Pullman are in the planning stages.

Homeowner applications will open in

January for the Pullman home.

ReStore Update

Thanks to local supporter Louise Regelin,

Palouse Habitat now has a vehicle to help our

construction crew travel around the Palouse,

building and repairing homes! Louise shared,

"I prefer supporting local organizations that

make a real difference in the community." She

noted the process was easy, "I just filled out

one form at the DMV, and Habitat handled the

rest." She emphasized her trust in our use of

the car, believing it would help the

organization operate more efficiently. “If a 2007

Ford Focus can help Habitat continue its good

work, that’s what I want,” she concluded. We

are incredibly grateful for Louise’s support.

The ReStore volunteer crew participated

in the Genesee Yard Sale and the Lentil

Festival, selling items and promoting

the Habitat for Humanity mission.

Watch for the ReStore truck and

volunteers at more community events

as we find ways to better serve our

community. We’ll be at the Palouse

Days Parade and the University of

Idaho Homecoming Parade!

Thank You Rico’s

Our staff had a great time at Trivia! A

huge thank you to everyone who came

out to play trivia and support Palouse

Habitat for Humanity this month! Rico’s

raised $460 to help with the next Habitat

home build! We’re so grateful to Rico's

Pub and to all of you for your amazing

support. Until next time!

New Board Members

Donate Your Vehicle To Help Build Habitat Homes

You can donate your car, motorcycle, truck,

boat, or RV (running or not) through Cars for

Homes, the Habitat for Humanity International

vehicle donation program. Donating is quick

and easy. Thank you for donating!

MORE
INFORMATION!


